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It’s the end of another busy week in school and lots of super work and 

learning has taken place. This week I have been particularly impressed 

with the writing across school.  Children in all year groups and especially 

Year 6 are showing their love of writing, and the presentation and content 

of what is being written is particularly impressive. In addition in many clas-

ses there has been some super art work going on too. The theme across 

each class is collage and the work produced by Year 4 on our Parent Pop-

in day was superb. 

Next week is our last week of term and we break up for half-term on Friday 

with the children returning to school on Monday 24th February. Enjoy the 

weekend and take care in the weather which we are expecting on Sunday. 

Mr Raw, Head of School 

Next Week 

Upcoming dates 

 11th Feb—Safer Internet 

Day—more info below 

12th Feb—School Disco 

(tickets available from the 

main office) 

13th Feb  -Coffee Morning 

Starbooks from 2:20 p.m. 

14th Feb  -End of Half term 

24th Feb—Return to school 

On Wednesday and Thursday next week, F2, 

Year 1 and Year 2 will be visiting the Fire Ser-

vice. In addition to this, on Thursday morning a 

member of the Fire Service will be coming into 

school to deliver an assembly to the children. 

This is to talk about how you might become a 

member of the Fire Service in the future and the 

type of work they do. Hopefully, this can inspire 

the children into a future career. #spsvision 

#spscommunity 

 

Well done Year 4 

Congratulations to Year 4 for their suc-

cessful assembly on Wednesday. I apolo-

gise for not being able to attend personally, 

but Mr Good who introduced it informed 

me that the children had really tried hard 

and presented a great deal of information. 

Each time the children do things like this it 

builds their confidence and when I have 

spoken to members of the class this week 

they have told me that it was the favourite 

thing they have done this week. #spsyear4 

Parent Pop-in 

Monday was our first pop-in afternoon of the 

term. The idea of these sessions is to allow 

you to have a better insight into the work the 

children do in school and to enjoy taking part in 

your children’s learning. Feedback received 

has been very positive and we look forward to 

seeing you again on March 16th for our next 

one. #spsvision #spscommunity 

Safer Internet Day 11th February 

On Tuesday, we will be discussing in school ways of keeping safe on the internet. Internet safety as 

I’m sure you’ll be aware is an ever increasing concern for parents, especially with the use of gadg-

ets and tablets amongst our children. To support parents, from 2:20 p.m. Mr Boyton, the school’s 

ICT lead will be holding a meeting in the hall to share current information that schools have and to 

pass on areas that may be relevant to you at home. We hope that this will enable you to be confi-

dent in the websites and apps that the children are using in their spare time. #spsvision 

#spscommunity 

Coffee Morning and Starbooks 

On Thursday Miss Tock will be holding a coffee 

morning. Please pop along for a drink and a 

chat from 9 a.m. 

Also in the afternoon from 2:20 p.m. we will be 

holding our final Starbooks event of the half 

term, with drinks in the hall then a stay and 

read session.#spsvision #spscommunity 
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